Asian Carp Sampling Summary

A sampling summary for the week of July 2, 2012 is included below. Limited sampling occurred this week
due to the midweek Independence Day holiday.

eDNA Calibration Project (ECALS)

A crew from USACE completed follow-up eDNA water sampling for the storm sewer experiment in the
South Branch Chicago River near Cermak Road. Samples were filtered by USACE staff at the USEPA
lab in Chicago and forwarded to ERDC in Vicksburg, MS for analysis.




